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Statement Regarding Today's Media Article 
 

 
There was a media article regarding FUNAI. FUNAI has made no announcement in this regards. 
We will immediately make an announcement if and when it becomes necessary. 

 
 

For further information, please contact 

Investor and Public Relations Office 

E-mail: investor_relations@funai.co.jp 


